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March 5, 2018

TO: Board of Supervisors

FROM: Department of Public Works

RE: Confirm grazing lease with Five Dot Land and Cattle Company for use of

Susanville Ranch Park for spring 2018 grazing

RECOMMENDATION: That the Board confirm 2018 spring grazing lease with Five
Dot Land and Cattle Company for use of Susanville Ranch Park in the amount of $16.51
per AUM and authorize Richard Egan, CAQ, to sign.

DISCUSSION: As part of the vegetation management at Susanville Ranch Park, a bid
was let for a spring cattle grazing lease to implement the Park’s grazing plan. The bid
was let in early February with one bid submitted on or before March 2, 2018. The
winning bid received was from Five Dot Land and Cattle Company in the amount of
$16.51 per AUM. Five Dot Land and Cattle Company is the winning bidder as they were
the only bidder meeting specifications.

ALTERNATIVE Not approve

FINANCIAL IMPACT: Anticipated revenue to the Natural Resources Budget, Fund 141
of $990.60.

DEPARTMENTAL APPROVAL: ‘7 @, M
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